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A message from Rebecca Meredith

Stories of the month

Sneinton create an art gallery
for Refugee week and children
share their stories in the
presence of the Lord Mayor

Bulwell St Mary's visited by
Capital One for a community
day of painting! 

Brocklewood and Robert Shaw 
 win award from the Nottingham
Cultural Education Partnership
Brocklewood and Robert Shaw  have
been recognised as part of the
Nottingham "Cultural Rucksack". This
focuses on the belief that every young
person is entitled to a broad range of
arts and cultural experiences. To
nurture a life-long connection with
creativity and the arts. These art
experiences, devised jointly by teachers
and creative organisations, align with
the school curriculum. They also
celebrate the rich heritage and cultural
diversity of Nottingham. This helps
young people grow up feeling
connected to and valued by their city.
Well done Brocklewood and Robert
Shaw!

Bulwell St Mary's had a makeover
from Capital One this month. As
part of a Community day,
volunteers from Capital One
visited the school and painted
various outdoor areas from
fences to benches. This has
brightened their outdoor learning
spaces significantly! Thank you
to the volunteers at Capital One
for helping to brighten up our
schools!

Sneinton St Stephens created an
immersive, thought provoking art
gallery for Refugee Week this
term. 
As well as this, two children
wrote incredibly inspiring stories
that were chosen to be read
aloud at Pilgrim Church to the
Lord Mayor of Nottingham as
part of the Nottingham Windrush
Day Civic Reception. Well done
Sneinton! Very inspiring! 

Welcome to the final edition of Headline News for the 2021/22 academic year! What
an absolutely fantastic year we've had across the Transform family of schools - to say
I am proud of each and every one of you is an understatement. This year, once again
we have faced some significant challenges, but in true Transform style we have
worked together and rose to the challenge, we have come through stronger than
ever. The Transform family continues to grow and I am excited for the future. But,
before that I would like thank all our school teams for your continued hard work and
dedication to our children – I wish you a wonderful summer break. I look forward to
seeing you all in Autumn!
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Breadsall Hill Top Primary School

Education
news updates
July's education news.

Ashbrook Junior School

Transform Applied

Edale Rise Primary and Nursery School

Ashbrook Junior School had great fun
this month with an inflatable assault
course and Zorbs. Everyone had a great
day outside in the sunshine. This was
followed by a school disco and the entire
day was filled with laughter, fun and
celebration! Well done Ashbrook, it looks
like you all had a great day!

The Breadsall Hill Top team had a
brilliant summer fair. To make the most
of the hot weather the teachers had
buckets of water poured on them! This
was highly entertaining and the brave
teacher volunteers were cooled down in
the very hot weather. Well done BHTP! 

Edale Rise hosted a very well attended
Mela, a summer fair with international
flair! Lots of local businesses provided
stalls and children took part in an
African drumming workshop. Lots of
pizza and samosas were eaten. Faces
were painted and hands decorated with
henna tattoos! A brilliant day was
certainly had by all, well done Edale. 

The Transform Applied team were busy
this month inspiring and partnering with
the Middlesex Learning Partnership.
They shared their FED (Future Engage
Deliver) knowledge with leaders from
Belmore Academy, Barnhill School and
William Byrd Primary Academy. Well
done to all involved! Together we can
achieve!

Review launched to future proof
role of academy trusts - GOV.UK






National plan for music education
- GOV.UK



New Secretary of State for

Education appointed - GOV.UK





National headlines for Key Stage 2
attainment - GOV.UK






Sustainability and Climate
Education - Teacher Development

Trust





Bringing up the next generation -
Nuffield Foundation






Ofsted survey of teachers -
GOV.UK






Future for Education Development
Report 2022 - FED



Transform in the news



Allenton and Zaytouna both

appeared on BBC News at the end
of this academic year showcasing
their amazing schools. They also

spoke on the radio! 



https://www.gov.uk/government/news/review-launches-to-future-proof-role-of-academy-trusts
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/review-launches-to-future-proof-role-of-academy-trusts
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-power-of-music-to-change-lives-a-national-plan-for-music-education
https://www.gov.uk/government/people/james-cleverly
https://www.gov.uk/government/statistics/key-stage-2-attainment-2022-national-headlines
https://tdtrust.org/2022/07/11/sustainability-and-climate-education-creating-the-foundations-for-effective-improvement-report/
https://www.nuffieldfoundation.org/publications/bringing-up-the-next-generation
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/ofsted-survey-of-teachers
https://fed.education/download-fed-national-consultation-report-2022/


CELEBRATING
OUR CHILDREN
AND OUR STAFF

H i g h l i g h t s  f r o m  o u r  T r a n s f o r m  T r u s t  a w a r d s

To read more about the
amazing award ceremonies,
you can read the news story on
our website here.


